
Anthem is working with AllClear ID, a leading and trusted identity 

protection provider, to offer 24 months of identity theft repair and 

credit monitoring services to current or former members of an 

affected Anthem plan dating back to 2004. 

 

Starting on February 13, 2015, the team at AllClear ID is ready and 

standing by to assist you if you need identity repair assistance during 

the next 24 months. This service is automatically available to you with 

no enrollment required. If a problem arises, simply call 1-877-263-7995 

and a dedicated investigator will do the work to recover financial 

losses, restore your credit, and make sure your identity is returned to 

its proper condition. 

 

For additional protection, and at no cost, affected U.S. individuals 

may also enroll in the AllClear PRO service at any time during your 

coverage period. This service includes credit monitoring and an 

identity theft insurance policy. Please follow the enrollment 

instructions below. 

 

You are eligible to receive these protection services if you are a 

current or former member (from 2004 on) of one of Anthem's plans. 

For additional information regarding your protections, please visit: 

https://anthem.allclearid.com/faqs 

 

For additional details or questions regarding this incident, please visit: 

http://www.anthemfacts.com 

 

 

Important Reminders 

•These services are completely free. 

•Be aware of phone calls or emails that appear to offer you identity 

theft protection but are truly phishing schemes designed to steal 

your information. Always go directly to www.AnthemFacts.com or 

this website for information rather than clicking on links in emails. 

•The information captured in the sign up process will not be used for 

any purpose other than providing you with protection. 
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